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COPYRIGHT
WEBSITE

The website www.annusfidei.va (its layout, design, graphics, logo, etc.) is property of the
Pontifical Council for the Promotion of the New Evangelization and is copyright protected.

The texts of the official documents of the Holy See, of the speeches and of the homilies of
the Holy Father are all copyright protected by the Libreria Editrice Vaticana (LEV).

Resources (texts or images) the rights of which do not belong to LEV or to the Pontifical
Council for the Promotion of the New Evangelization, are accompanied with an explicit
mention of the copyright holder (for instance interviews by Radio Vaticana, texts and
photos by L'Osservatore Romano).

For full details concerning copyright over news posted on www.annusfidei.va, please
consult the Terms and Conditions found on the home website of the specific media office
involved.

YEAR OF FAITH LOGO
General Regulations Regarding the Use of the Year of Faith Logo

The Year of Faith logo is protected by all copyright laws. Upon the donation of the logo
to the Holy See by its designer, the distribution rights for the logo were placed under the
auspices of the Pontifical Council for the Promotion of the New Evangelization.

The use of the logo is freely granted to Episcopal Conferences, Dioceses, Catholic
Movements and Associations, and for all other institutions of the Catholic Church that wish
to use the logo for the presentation, distribution, and advertizing of the pastoral initiatives
that they are initiating on the occasion of the Year of Faith. The logo may also be used for
the purpose of publicizing the Year of Faith itself.

In order to obtain the graphics of the logo for use on printed materials and on websites —
for the sole reasons mentioned above — please contact the Organizing Secretary for the
Year of Faith by clicking on the “contacts” tab on this website and identifying the name of
the organization that you are representing and the particular purpose for which you would
like to use the logo.

Free reproduction of the logo is granted to authorized media who wish to use the logo in
their coverage of the Year of Faith events.

If an organization does not belong to one of the above-mentioned groups or intends to use
the logo for any other reason (e.g. publications covering the Year of Faith which are neither
directly run by nor promoted by institutions of the Catholic Church), they must contact the
Organizing Secretary for the Year of Faith by clicking on the “contacts” tab on this website
and providing a clear and detailed account of the reasons for the request.




